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VTA and VUSD met for 3 hours on April 6, 2022.  
 
VUSD team members: Chris Hulett, Sasha Begell, Ryan Galles, Ali Eeds, Manalo Garcia, 
Kelly Burks 
 
VTA team members: Brenda Hensley, Kim Campbell, Megan Morris, Annaliese Vasquez, 
Todd Blanset (President) 
 
We revisited the following topics: 
 
Calendar: 
We have a Tentative Agreement (#2) for 22-23 and 23-24 calendars. See attached. 
 
Hiring Ratios for Counselors and Psychologists: 
We discussed the current ratios for both positions. We didn’t get very far on this topic, 
although the idea of having hiring ratios is of interest to both teams. 
 
Evaluation Forms: 
We have a Tentative Agreement (#3) to change a Level 3 to “Meets Standards” and add 
a new Level 4 “Exceeds Standards” to all evaluation forms. See attached. 
 
Adjunct Duties: 
We have started a discussion about lessening and clarifying adjunct duty time. 
 
Differential Pay: 
We signed an MOU which goes in to effect retroactively back to the time when the sub 
rates were increased. See attached.  
 



VUSD requested to extend the bargaining scope to include 22-23 for wages and health 
benefits. Exec Board approved this idea. We will be developing a brief survey on those 
topics that Exec Board will need to approve. We probably will survey after spring break. 
 
 
Our next Bargaining Dates are set for 4/13,4/27, 5/11, 5/18 and 5/25. 


